
GOVERNMENT OF GOA

DIRECTORATE OFTECHNICALEDUCATION

CENTRALIZEDADMISSION DIVISION

ATTENTION: APPLICANTS FOR NEET BASED COURSES

All applicants for admissions to NEET based courses who have

submitted their application form to DTE, Porvorim and other

notified Centres, must furnish copy of NEET result/score card by

12th June, 2024, either in person at Directorate of Technical

Education, Porvorim OR through email on

dtegoaadm-deg@gov.in OR through Whatsapp on 9823391497,

clearly stating the Registration No. of Application Form

submitted.

Also, interested, eligible applicants for admissions to NEET based

courses in the State of Goa, who have not YET submitted their

Application Form earlier, may do so, in person from 6th to 12th

June, 2024 (except on 09/06/2024) at Directorate of Technical

Education, Porvorim.
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